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BOARD OF RECREATION AND PARK COMMISSIONERS 

SUBJECT: VARIOUS COMMUNICATIONS 

/ Approved Disapproved Withdrawn 

The following communications have been received by the Board and recommended action 
thereon is presented. 

From: Recommendation: 
1) Tim Richardson, two communications requesting Refer to General Manager. 
that more regulation-size adult baseball fields be 
built in the North Central Los Angeles area. 

2) Michael Di Bernardo, Director of Planning & Note and file. 
Research, Port of Los Angeles, relative to changes 
affecting Port customers to go into effect January 3, 
2006. 

3) Ian C. Kerr, to Council District 11 Office, 
claiming the voices of many in the Venice 
community have not been heard concerning the 
situation at the Venice Beach Ocean Front Walk. 

4) Tina Farash, to Assistant General Manager Kevin 
Regan, thanking him for his efforts on behalf of 
Lemon Grove Recreation Center and their 
community. 

5) Edward Villareal Hunt, to Assistant General 
Manager Kevin Regan, relative to various concerns 
as to parks in the Lemon Grove Park area. 

Note and file. 

Note and file. 

Note and file. 
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